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Andrea Gyger

From: dayna severs 

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 3:15 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Please - No web-based voting

Because the internet is NOT a safe place and is a gold-mine for hackers I am asking you to please permit email and web-based 

voting only in extenuating hardship circumstances where no postal mail is available.  

 

 

 

Web-based voting would be an invitation to viral voting gone bad, and possibly, another avenue for identity theft. 

Please don't allow this to happen! 

 

 

Best, 

Dayna Severs 

 

 




